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MGLive! 2010 with racing on the GP circuit 
The MG Car Club’s major annual MGLive! event will see a rare event in 2010 – MGs racing on 
the full Grand Prix circuit at Silverstone. That will be an extraordinary sight for spectators with 
MGs running at full chat down the long straights and through the fast corners at Stowe and Club. 
For most Club drivers it will be a once in a lifetime opportunity to enjoy the full circuit at 
Silverstone in an MG - and breathtaking in places. What it will need of course is many more 
marshals than usual as the larger number of marshals’ posts around the 3.2 mile GP circuit will 
need more volunteers. 

 
 
What are the dates for MGLive! 2010? 
With the British F1 GP set for 9th to 11th July and the MotoGP believed to be on 18th to 20th June, it 
is now highly likely MGLive! 2010 will be held over the weekend of Friday 4th to Sunday 6th 
June, slightly earlier than usual. 
 
Overseas members – we recommend you do not book travel arrangements until the MGLive! 
2010 dates are confirmed by Club Office. 
 
 
 
 
  


